
 

 

Need to order a letter jacket? 

SSR is the official letter jacket provider for 

Noble High School 
 

SSR will be at Noble High School on 09/15/23 to take orders. 

To order a letter jacket, students will need to visit our table in the Cafeteria 

Commons from 10:30am - 12:30pm on 09/15/23 and submit an order form along 

with a $150 deposit. 

 

You can pre-fill your order form here. 

Design options can be found here. 

To view a product brochure, click here. 

For jacket sizing questions, click here. 

 

Our mailing address is: 

SSR Oklahoma 

515 W. Gray St. 

Norman, OK 73069 

https://ssroklahoma.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=237ac3abaee847fbfccb25530&id=cb1a76f881&e=5fa27f8ed8
https://ssroklahoma.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=237ac3abaee847fbfccb25530&id=946b863b16&e=5fa27f8ed8
https://ssroklahoma.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=237ac3abaee847fbfccb25530&id=f92633e43e&e=5fa27f8ed8
https://ssroklahoma.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=237ac3abaee847fbfccb25530&id=76a8d535f3&e=5fa27f8ed8

